Polaris Ol & Gas, Inc.

2480 W. 26th Avenue
Suite 96B

Denver, Colorado 80211
(303) 455-4448

December 5, 1978

Mr. Carl Ulvog

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr., Ulvog:

This is to advise you that the Hunter #1 well site has been re—
claimed. We previously advised you that the Davis #l1 had been reclaim-
el. Please release us from the enclosed bonds.

Sincerely yours,

R. A. Hildebrand

RAil/skp

Encs,



